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Mayor Tony Perry 

making Middletown proud by completing two grueling 100-mile races this summer. In June, you were the 
only person to represent New Jersey at the Western States Endurance Run as you ran up mountains and 

across rivers in California to attain the cherished finisher buckle. You then accepted the invitation to 
Europe’s most prestigious race, the UTMB, and came back a winner after completing a rugged loop around 

Mont Blanc in the Alps through France, Italy, and Switzerland. Your commitment to health and drive to keep 
going, even during the most trying moments, is an inspiration to us all. We encourage our residents to follow 

in your unwavering footsteps as an example to conquer their own challenges. 

THE MIDDLETOWN TOWNSHIP COMMITTEE PRESENTS A 

CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

Andrew Messina 

Signed this 6th day of September 2022 ~ Middletown, New Jersey  


